
 

 

Coronavirus Update 

 

In this difficult time, the health and safety of our customers, employees and 
community is our top priority.  We are closely monitoring the local coronavirus 
(COVID-19) situation and have a plan in place to ensure that we are ready to 
respond as circumstances dictate. 

Our branches are open and following the CDC disease prevention guidelines. We 
are regularly disinfecting high touch surfaces and have instructed any employees 
who are sick to stay home.   

In addition, you can use our convenient drive-up, online, mobile and phone 
banking options to conduct your banking transactions.   

www.bankofmillbrook.com 

telebanking - (845) 677- 5959 

If you or your business is impacted by COVID-19, Bank of Millbrook is here to 
help.  Do not hesitate to reach out to your local branch manager.  We are in this 
together as a community. 

 

 

 

 


